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Rule Change Extension Notice: 
Integrated LNG Systems Rule Change Proposal 
(PRC_2022_01) 

This notice of extension is issued under clause A2.5.12 of the Pilbara Network Rules (PNR). 

Submitter:  Gemma Lynch, Woodside Energy Ltd. (Woodside) 

Date submitted:  19 July 2022 

Date of extension:  6 October 2022 

In accordance with clause A2.5.10 of the PNR, the Coordinator of Energy (Coordinator) has 

extended the timeframe for the publication of the Draft Rule Change Report for the rule 

change proposal (proposal) titled “Integrated LNG Systems” (PRC_2022_01) until 5:00pm 

on 7 December 2022. 

The dates for the subsequent steps of the rule change process have been adjusted 

accordingly. 

Reason for the Extension 

The timeframe for publishing the draft rule change report has been extended to enable the 

Coordinator to consider the outcomes of a technical working group (Working Group), 

established by the Pilbara Advisory Committee (PAC) to assess any potential impact of 

PRC_2022_01 on the reliability, safety, and security of the North West Interconnected 

System (NWIS).   

As detailed below, assessment of the outcomes of Stage 2 of the Working Group work is 

required for the Coordinator to develop the draft rule change report in accordance with 

A2.7.7 and be satisfied that the PRC_2022_01 proposal is consistent with the Pilbara 

electricity objective.   

Background  

The PAC considered PRC_2022_01 at its meeting on 3 August and, in its advice to the 

to 

 

http://www.wa.gov.au/government/document-collections/working-group-regarding-prc202201
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